
 

 
MINUTES 

Cobble Hill Parks Commission Meeting 
Monday, March 6, 2017 

Youth Hall 3665 Watson Avenue, Cobble Hill, BC 

 

 
Present: John Krug - Chair, Jennifer Symons, Bill Turner, Annie Ingraham, Gord Dickenson, 

Alan Seal, Ruth Koehn, Lynn Wilson 
Also present: Matteus Clement – Regional Director Area “C”, Cobble Hill 
Regrets:  Dennis Cage, Shelley Balme 

 

John Krug Called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m. 

 

Moved/seconded that the agenda is approved as circulated. Carried 
 

Moved/seconded that the minutes of the January 18, 2017, are approved as circulated. 

Carried (February regular meeting cancelled due to snow conditions.) 

 

Business arising From the Minutes: 

 Cobble Hill Common – Development of the park has been placed on hold until after the 

Cobble Hill Fair (3rd week in August) 

 Proposed Bylaw 4066 – Moved/seconded that the Cobble Hill Parks Commission does not 
support passage of proposed Bylaw 4066. Carried. All Parks Commission members’ terms 
end December 31, 2017. 

 
Reports: Traffic Study – small park Fisher Road – Discussion 
 

Correspondence: E-mail from Graham Gidden regarding Cobble Hill Mountain Bike Race March 

26th and a running race April 8th on Cobble Hill Mountain. 

 
Director’s Report:  Director Clements reported on Cobble Hill Parks issues.  

Adjournment: 8:30 p.m. 

The next meeting of the Cobble Hill Parks Commission will be Monday, April 3rd at 7:00 p.m. 

 
 
Submitted by John Krug 


